
 

 

         

 

     

      

 HAPPY THANKSGIVING

 

I hope everyone has a great 

Thanksgiving Holiday! 

DEPARTMENT 

UPDATES 

11/18/22 –11/23/22 

The Extinguisher 

 



 

 

 

 

     Congratulations are in order for FF Karl Doane.  Over the weekend, 

Karl successfully completed the testing requirements for his Paramedic 

Certification.  Good luck and we look forward to seeing what you can do 

in your new role! 

 
Vehicles 

 

1. Work has continued on the specifications for the Homeland 

Security Pickup with the vendors and MAPC.  The quotes are in and 

we are now in a holding pattern to see what the timeline will be. 

 

Training 

1. We will be hosting the MFA MTU trailer on January 21-22.  The 

class is scheduled for 8-4 both days and sign ups need to be done 

through the Academy LMS system.  This is a good live fire prop and 

excellent training to sharpen your skills.  Any questions in how to 

sign up, please contact an officer.  

 

Stations 

1. Adams Road: The new DPW is rounding the corner to the finish line 

with phones and computers being installed.  Should not be to long 

before they are able to fully move in. 

 

2. With winter upon us, please make sure to close the apparatus bay 

doors behind you when leaving on calls at both stations and 

especially the Station 2 ambulance annex building. 

 


